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Chair Hartman, Vice Chair Nguyen, Vice Chair Scharf, and Members of the 

Committee,  

 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to Oregon’s children, youth, and young 

adults.  I am writing to you urging your support of HB 3079, to provide and ensure a 

full continuum of services for Oregon’s unaccompanied houseless youth, those who 

are not in the physical custody of their parents or guardians, and who are homeless. 

Housing should be basic human right for all Oregonians, especially our youth.  

 

Regards, 

Larry Weymouth 

Corvallis 


